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24/06/2019

Dear Sirs,

 

Over the past few months I have tried to keep abreast of your enquire regarding consenting to a DCO
for the Manston Airport site.

I have made time to attend sessions of your enquire in Margate, Ramsgate and Sandwich.

I now find myself confronted by a 178 page document presented at the last moment by the applicant
RSP.

 

It is not possible for me as a member of the public, whose house is located directly under the flight
path and therefore a person with a genuine reason to challenge RSP, to read through such a large
document at such short notice.

 

I genuinely believe that the presentation of such a large document at a time when the enquiry is
almost closed is not an acceptable way for a legitimate company to conduct its business.

 

I cannot see how any legal enquiry conducted over many months can accept a document from RSP
that appears to have been deliberately held back until your enquiry was almost completed.

 

I therefore request that the application be refused as it appears to be an attempt by RSP to subvert
the workings of PINS enquiry.

 

 

Yours sincerely

 

 Col Longmore

 

PS: I request an acknowledgement of my email.

 




